## WORKSHEET -Class 2 – ENGLISH LITERATURE

## THE WOODEN HORSE

## **SYNOPSIS**

IN the city of Troy ,where the people were called Trojans was a prince called Paris .He kidnapped the beautiful Greek princess called Helen and brought her back to his palace. Ulysess the Greek King with his army set sail to bring back their princess Helen. Now the city of Troy had very high strong walls all around so the Greeks could not enter into the city of Troy. Even though they fought bravely Ulysses did not give up, he thought of a cunning plan. One morning when the Trojans woke up they saw no Greek army but a very huge wooden horse on wheels. They took the wooden horse into their city. But what they did not know was Ulysses and his army was hiding in the wooden horse. When morning came there was a huge battle and the Greeks killed all the Trojans. They took their princess Helen and went back home to Greece.

	TD1	16	OR	$\Gamma \Lambda$	וכר
•	ıκι	JF	UK	FA	ו אר

- 1) The people of Troy were called Trojans.
- 2) The city of Troy did not have very strong walls.
- 3) The Trojan prince kidnapped the Greek princess.
- 4) The Greek army fought bravely.
- 5) A wooden elephant stood outside the city gates.

•	N	Α	M	lΕ	Т	н	F	M	ı

- The Greek King \_\_\_\_\_
  The Trojan prince \_\_\_\_
  The Greek princess \_\_\_\_
  The people of Troy \_\_\_\_
  Ulysses and his men were hiding in this \_\_\_\_
- ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS
  - 1) Who was Paris and what did he do?
  - 2) What problem did the Greek army have?
  - 3) For how long did both the armies fight?
  - 4) What did the Trojans wake up to find the next day?
  - 5) Was there anyone inside the wooden horse and who were they?
  - 6) Who won the battle?(war)

## MAKE SENTENCES

- 1) crept-
- 2) ladder-
- 3) brought-
- 4) started-
- 5) hiding-

\_\_\_\_\_-

**TEXT BOOK EXERCISES**